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Unplanned Outage 

Issue Description: Emails within the MFT platform are not being sent. 

  

Impacted Communities: MFT Users 

  

What to Expect: Users will not have the ability to send emails within the MFT platform at 

this time. Users can still upload files to the MFT home folder.  

  

   

 
 

  

If you need additional information, contact us: 

 

Phone: 1-866-288-8914 

Slack: #help-service-center-sos 
 

 

   

 

 

Email: 

ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov
 

To unsubscribe send an email with a subject of "Unsubscribe" to mft-notify-leave@mailer.qualitynet.org 
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